FM 106.3-
AM 1550

November 17, 1999

Mr. John N. Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson,

Your letter has been on my desk for some time! Yes, you did
receive WEVR 1550 broadcast on August 4, 1999, 10:13 to 10:33am
from the information you sent.

I'm happy to add WEVR to your collection.
Best regards,

sl Thiiires

Carol Hanten, President
and General Manager




